
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 9th February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been learning about defor-
estation and the impact that this has on the 
world. We also researched the development of 
eco-tourism and how this can help to protect the 
environment.  

In English, we have begun a unit inspired by Dar-
win’s Origin of Species and are learning how to 
construct a non chronological report.  

In Maths, we have been completing some prac-
tice revision papers in preparation for the KS2 
SATs in May. 

 

After half term,  we will begin a new History 
unit learning about the ancient Maya. 

On English, we will be continuing our work on 
non chronological reports.  

In Maths lessons, we will begin a unit to further 
develop our knowledge of shape including how 
to calculate perimeter, area and volume. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
w/c 12.02.24 Half Term 

05.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

06.03.24 Parents’ Evening 

08.03.24 World Book Day 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete one 
option from their homework menu each 
week. The work will be shared in as class homework 
gallery at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                           

6 Attenborough:  Lee 

6 Anning: Puneet 

6 Goodall:  Musa 

6 Darwin: Layna 

Word of the Week: nuisance 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


